

NEUHOFF CATHOLIC STUDENT COMMUNITY CENTER

Cover Story: We're still reeling from SEEK 2017! 50 SMU Catholic Students returned last weekend from SEEK, a five day Catholic conference San Antonio, Texas. One of the most powerful nights of SEEK featured three hours of Eucharistic adoration, praise and worship, and over 4,000 confessions heard by the more than 200 priests present at the conference, including Fr. Arthur. Along with the sacraments, our students heard talks from national Catholic speakers and theologians like Dr. Scott Hahn and Fr. Mike Schmitz, networked with various Catholic ministries, and had opportunities to interact with priests and religious sisters from over 150 orders. We're so blessed to have so many students experience this conference, and can't wait to see the fruits of SEEK at SMU!

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director jschroepfer@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Dave Moore, Director of Worship bookdavemoore@gmail.com

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Office Manager jbartolo@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph mjoseph@cathdal.org

COMMUNITY BRUNCH JAN 22

All are welcome to the Winter Community Brunch, which will be held **next Sunday**, Jan 22 immediately after the 9 AM Mass at the Catholic Center. If you are able to bring a dish, sign up sheets will be available after Mass today! We hope you can stop by for great food and conversation!

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Nancy Swanson Toussaint Family

Fletcher Ward Collora Family

Courtney Schoessow Rosa Family

Dick Hoesterey Geisler Family

Jeanine Bartolo Pat Matula

Rory Meyers

CLASSES RESUME JAN 23

Classes for SMU students start back up on Monday, Jan 23. We will resume our 8 PM and 5 PM Sunday Masses on Jan 22, and all regularly scheduled daily Mass and adoration times will resume Jan 23. Our 9 AM Masses will continue uninterrupted throughout the remainder of the winter break.

GIFTS OF STOCK

Did you know that SMU Catholic can accept gifts of stock? Instructions can be found at www.smucatholic.org or by contacting Beverly Mendoza at 214-987-0044.

BEQUEST SMU CATHOLIC



Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a strong presence on SMU's campus for years to come, and make a bequest in your will to the ministry. For info about planned giving, please contact Beverly Mendoza.

WINTERBREAK OFFICE HOURS

Monday—Friday

9 AM-5 PM

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

Extraordinary Ministers

Lectors

Karen Fox

Lezlie Vlasimsky

Steve Fox

Nina Waldron

Cathy Herring

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org

@smucatholic





